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“We need never shout across the spaces to an absent God.  
He is nearer than our own soul, closer than our most secret thoughts.” 

― A.W. Tozer 
 
 

 

 PHYLLIS JACKSON is very frail and we ask you to please keep her in  
your prayers.   
 

 MARY MOMBERG had bladder surgery in Durban this week and we 
pray for healing and relief from pain as she recovers.          

 
 Please continue to pray for STEVEN TOWSEN who is recovering after 

having his thumb amputated.    
 

 Mama DINAH MPHAKA recently had surgery on an eye in which she 
had very limited sight.  We give thanks that the surgery was a success 
and she now has good vision in this eye.  Mama Di is having a cataract 
removed from her other eye on Wednesday, 6th February and we pray for 
a successful procedure.   
 
 

 
PRAYING FOR OUR CHURCH FAMILY THIS WEEK 

 

We pray for Octavia Masondo, S’yabonga, S’phesihle and family.   
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